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Re: Notification of Change in Remedial Project Mana.-.cr

Oconomowoc Klcc.U'oplating Supcrfund Site, Ashippun, Wisconsin

Uear Ms. Saliarcs:

This letter is to inform you that (here will be a new Remedial Project Manager (KPM)
assigned to this site I'rom the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA). In the interim,

my supervisor, Kevin Acller, will be managing the site files until that time. His contact

information is:

U.S. EPA Region 5
77 West Jackson Blvd (SR-6J) :
Chicago, IL 60604 •: • .

Phone:(312)886-7078
Email: adler.kevin@epa.gov

I have enjoyed working with you on this site. If you have any questions, please feel free to

call me at (312) 353-9685 or email me at caine.howard@epa.gov.

\,

Howard Caine

Remedial Project Manager
U.S. EPA Region 5

ec: John'Malson, Associate Regional Counsel (C-14J), via email

Donald Schwer, Enforcement Investigator (SE-5J), via email

; , Kevin Adler, Section Chief RRS#3 (SR-6J), via email
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